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Please do not allow homeless camping in our Portland City parks. We are already dealing with
homeless on our sidewalks. The amount of garbage and biohazards are overwhelming. Please don’t
take away the only clean areas we have. Don’t subject our children to dirty needles, used condoms
and other human waste. Thank you.
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